
MEMORANDUM 

March 5, 2014 

TO:  Members of the Mid-Valley Executive Advisory Board 

FROM:  Carla Cumblad, Executive Director 
  Natalie Assell, Behavior Technical Assistant 
 
Over the last years, professional development for Mid-Valley has changed quite dramatically as 
the following tables demonstrate.  For the first three years, the professional development was 
provided only for Mid-Valley staff.  In the past three years, shared professional development 
and a much greater range of topics have been provided both for district and Mid-Valley staff.  It 
should be noted that the 2013-14 data do not include the attendance for the February Institute 
Day or other planned activities through the end of the year.  Attendance for the Institute Day 
was approximately 700 participants.   
 

Number of Attendees 
     

 
2008-09 2009-10 2010-11 2011-12 2012-13 2013-14 

 
484 780 183 961 1136 731 

       Attendance by District 
     

 
2008-09 2009-10 2010-11 2011-12 2012-13 2013-14 

D101 0 0 0 76 64 76 

D301 0 0 0 69 46 56 

D302 5 0 0 83 112 119 

D303 16 0 0 265 138 77 

D304 1 0 0 85 173 67 

MV 460 713 110 266 558 246 

Other 0 0 0 30 1 2 

Unknown 2 67 73 87 44 88 

       Number of Topics 
     

 
2008-09 2009-10 2010-11 2011-12 2012-13 2013-14 

Physical 5 22 6 5 2 8 

Literacy 13 12 
   

0 

Dept. 
 

6 2 
  

0 

Goals-PM 
   

6 12 4 

Behavior 
   

8 10 13 

Parents 
   

3 1 0 

Tech 
   

6 8 9 

Total 32 52 14 32 47 52 

 


